
 

Children in Need 2020 

This year ‘Children in Need 2020’ was celebrated on Friday 13th November. At PACE we 

all came to school in either our pyjamas or children in need merchandise and made a 

donation to the charity.  

In all of our classes we took part in Joe Wickes’ PE mornings throughout the week 

including his special Children in Need session at the end of his ‘24hours of PE 

Challenge’. There were lots of fun activities going on around school from making Pudsey 

masks to colouring pictures of Pudsey and Children in Need ‘I Spy’ activities. 

All the children thoroughly enjoyed our Children in Need day wearing their pyjamas to 

school and joining in the activities.  

We raised an amazing £39.50 for Children in Need. Well done to everyone at PACE! 

  


